
 
 
December 2023 
 

Dear Parents & Carers 
 

After school clubs – Terms 3 & 4 
 

We are pleased to inform you of the clubs we will be running through terms 3 & 4 
(starting week commencing 8th January 2024).  Some clubs will run for one term only and this is stated 
clearly on the list. There will be a small charge per child as shown on the list to contribute towards 
additional staffing and materials. Please note the cost shown is the total cost for both terms 3 and 4. 
 

Please complete the ParentMail form you will be sent in full as soon as possible If your child would 
like to apply for more than one club, please indicate order of priority (ie. 1, 2, 3) although we cannot 
guarantee their first choice.  
 
We will start to allocate spaces on Wednesday 3rd January, so remember to complete your form before 
9am on that day.  You will be sent a slip notifying you of the clubs your child has been offered by 
Friday 5th January - please read and retain the information on the slip as it will contain important 
information about your child’s club. 
 
Once your child has been allocated a place this MUST be paid by Friday 12th January or the place may be 
allocated to another child. You will be able to make payment via ParentMail once the places have been 
allocated. 
 
Our clubs are always very popular and are usually over-subscribed, so it’s really important that if your 
child is allocated a space and they don’t want it, YOU LET THE OFFICE KNOW ASAP SO THAT IT CAN BE 
OFFERED TO SOMEONE ELSE.  Please note that we are unable to offer any partial refunds if your child 
decides to leave the club, similarly no refunds will be issued for any missed weeks as fees will have 
already been allocated to staffing and/or materials. 
 
IMPORTANT: Please please check with your child that they are interested in taking part in the clubs 
you have selected before submitting the form as it causes a significant amount of work to make 

changes after places are allocated! If you need more information about a club please ask. 
 
By submitting the form you agree to make payment for all of the clubs allocated as per your 

instructions. 
 
 

 
 



  

Club Member of Staff Cost Day
Year 

Group
Notes

Boys Football 
Team

Mr Atkinson £6.00 Monday 5, 6

ONGOING
they will need to wear 

football boots, shin pads 
and football socks.

Film
TERM 3 ONLY

Mrs Wheaton & 
Mrs Manser

£3.00 Monday 3, 4
Children may watch PG films 
and can bring a snack each 

week

Active Miss Berry £6.00 Tuesday 3,4,5,6

Art
Mrs Skinner and Mrs 

Cradduck
£6.00 Tuesday 1,2,3,4,5,6

Choir TERM 3 
ONLY

Mrs Hill and Mrs 
Jackson

£10.00 Tuesday 3,4,5,6
ONGOING

cost includes trip

Construction
TERM 3 ONLY

Mrs Dady £3.00 Tuesday 1, 2

Story Time
Mrs Eades & 
Mrs Manser

£6.00 Tuesday 1, 2

Year 3&4 Football 
Team

Mr Johnstone, 
Mr Barden & 
Mr Atkinson

£6.00 Tuesday 3, 4

ONGOING
they will need to wear 

football boots, shin pads 
and football socks.

Yoga
TERM 3 ONLY

Mrs Bunting & 
Mrs Tarran

£3.00 Tuesday 2, 3, 4

Cookery
Mrs Burtwell & 
Mrs England

£6.00 Wednesday 5, 6

Gardening
Mrs Skinner & 

Mrs Lee
£6.00 Wednesday 1,2,3,4,5,6

The children will be outside 
each week, please ensure 
they have warm clothing

Football
TERM 3 ONLY

Miss Stoneman & 
Mr Johnstone

£6.00 Thursday 4, 5, 6
they will need to wear 

football boots, shin pads 
and football socks.

Girls Football 
Team

Mr Atkinson £6.00 Thursday 5,6

ONGOING 
they will need to wear 

football boots, shin pads 
and football socks.

Netball
Mrs Hill & 

Mrs Manser
£6.00 Thursday 5,6 INVITE ONLY

Board Games & 
Crosswords 

TERM 3 ONLY

Ms Gorska-Mutazu 
& Miss Salisbury

£3.00 Friday 1

 


